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Dear Parent/Guardians, 
 
This term, our history topic is the Viking age. We will be looking into the past at living 
standards and how family life was during this period.  
 
In order to immerse the children into the Viking way of life, we have booked a whole day 
workshop on the Viking Age at Woodpecker Hall 
.  
Children can come to school in Viking themed dress up outfits on the day. 
 
When:  Friday 15th November 2019 
 
On the day:  The whole day will consist of various activities including a weapons and 

armour  display, learning and playing traditional Viking games and many more 
fun activities! These will take place in the hall and classrooms. 

 
Cost:   We are asking parents to make a contribution of £6.40. 

Please make payment using ParentPay. 
 
 

This is a great opportunity for children to understand the Viking way of life and culture!  
 
Please note swimming will not take place on 15th November but it will continue as 
normal on Friday 22nd November.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your continued support.  
 
Miss Kaur and Miss Timur. 
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